






























 
 
 

Family of the Month— June 2023 

 
 

The Tanton Family 
 

Our Council’s Family of the Month commiee has chosen the Tanton Family.  
Paul Tanton has been acve at St Paul’s Parish since 1994.   The  St Paul’s 
parish staff aest Paul is willing to step up for any assignment.  He serves as a 
lector, a member of the Disciples of Holy Eucharist, and a rosary leader.   Like 
her dad, Paul , his daughter Willow, has been part of  our St. Paul’s community.  
Willow received all of her sacraments at St Paul’s.  She serves as an altar 
server, rosary leader, and like he dad is a member of the Disciples of Holy 
Eucharist.  We also included Paul’s mother Kathy Richardson, who has helped 
in Willow’s faith formaon, and has been part of the St Paul’s parish 
community for many years.   
 
Paul Tanton and his daughter Willow along with Paul’s mother Kathy were 
introduced during our 9:30 am by our lector Jeanne Sours.  They were blessed 
by our celebrant Father Bill, and our Grand Knight Francis Abijaoude presented 
their family of the month cerficate and council gi..   

 

A “Call Out” to our St. Paul’s Ministers 

 

During a Vacan conference in February, Pope Francis went on to list some of the many ways laypeople can parcipate in the 

life of the Church.  Some of these items included  performing some forms of preaching; collaborang with priests in the 

formaon of children, young adults, seminarians, and religious novices; spiritual direcng, preparing engaged couples for 

marriage, and accompanying married couples.   He also went on to say, “The lay faithful are not ‘guests’ in the Church, they 

are at home, so they are called to take care of their own home,  

As we all know, St Paul’s is currently struggling to find enough Liturgical Ministers to cover all Mass Ɵmes without having many 

serve every week. If you are interested in serving in a liturgical ministry, or just want to know more, please contact any of the 

ministry leaders listed below.  

Lay Ministry of the Eucharist: Dr. Elly Monroe, e-mail: drelly7@cox.net  

Ministry of Altar Servers: Jeanne Cosme, e-mail: jeannecosme@76@gmail.com  

Ministry of Cantors and Music: Jojo Concepcion, e-mail: music@stpaulsphoenix.org  

Ministry of Hospitality (Ushers): David Sedlmeier, e-mail: davidsedlmeier@yahoo.com  

Ministry of Lectors: Claire Granger, e-mail: claire.granger@cox.net  

Minister of Sacristan: Frances D’Angelo, e-mail: fdangelo@msn.com  

The Knights  of Columbus “Family of the Month” Program promotes and recognizes families who outwardly exhibit 
strong es to love and faith.  The Family of the Month shows families who demonstrate Catholic family values who
make meaningful contribuons to our parish and community. 

Pictured: (le to right):  Kathy Richardson, Willow, 

Paul, and our Grand Knight Francis Abijaoude 
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